
From the Executive Director’s Desk

As you can see from the articles in this edition, your Fremont Public Schools 
Foundation has been extremely busy (and successful) helping the 

Fremont Public Schools and students in a variety of areas this past year!  This 
support could not be possible without the existence of the Foundation. 
We are currently engaged in our Annual Sustaining Campaign and you can help 
ensure this work continues!

Donations made to the annual sustaining campaign finance the ongoing 
expenses of the Foundation.  As a point of information, the Foundation receives 
no tax support and is entirely dependent on your donations in order to continue 
its important work.   As chronicled in this newsletter, the benefits afforded to the 

Fremont Public Schools by this organization are undeniable. 

We have wonderful support from the staff and employees of the FPS system.  Again this year, we hosted 
our certified FPS teaching staff and administrators at the building level for ice cream sundae events, 
encouraging them to support our Foundation through monthly payroll deductions.  As a result, a large 
portion of our staff are now regular contributors to the Foundation, and we hope to continue to grow 
that in the years to come.  While these donations are a huge boost to our campaign, this only partially 
covers our expenses.  Consequently, we also rely on the generosity of businesses, community members 
and alumni to make up the difference.

The work of the FPS Foundation is vital to the overall success of our schools and students.  I sincerely 
hope that our generous readers will continue to support us with a tax-deductible donation to enable the 
good work of Fremont Public Schools Foundation to continue! Please don’t put it off!  Donate today!!

Serving Fremont’s Children Through Philanthropy

Cornerstone

The mission of the
Fremont Public School

Foundation  is to 
support the Fremont
Public Schools by:

	 Raising funds to  
	 support programs for
 	 the enhancement and 	
	 enrichment of public 	
	 education, which would
	 not be possible through 		
	 local tax funds.

	 Recognizing excellence 		
	 in Public Education.

	 Enhancing the quality  
	 of education for  
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	 the community.

	 Enriching the quality  
	 of life for the Fremont 	
	 Community.
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Summer 2020

Jim Ebers Golf Classic Coming Soon!!!

The FPS Foundation Annual Jim Ebers 
Golf Classic date has been set for 

Monday, July 13th with a noon check in time and 
a 1 pm shotgun start.  Proceeds will support the 
Foundation’s many varied projects throughout 
the next fiscal year.
 
**	 To access an entry form and 
	 for more information, go to 
	 https://tinyurl.com/JimEbers2020



Fremont Public School Foundation 
Honors 2020 

Fremont High School Scholars

The Fremont Public Schools Foundation recently honored 50 
students who graduated with a 3.75 GPA or higher, and who 

have completed the most academically rigorous curriculum the Fremont 
Public Schools have to offer.  

Historically, the Foundation hosts an Academic Achievement Awards 
Banquet, but that event had to be cancelled due to the Covid-19 
situation.  The Foundation Board still wanted to do something to honor 
these students, so individual Foundation Board Members personally 
delivered the Certificate and Foundation gift, normally presented to the 
students at the Banquet, to each of the students.

Students honored include:

	 Ryan Acuna	 Destiny Klanecky
	 Jessica Alcorn	 Jonathon Kment
	 Hannah Bates	 Kaitlynn Leffler
	 Caitlyn Beecher	 Keegan Menning
	 Jackson Bixby	 Mason Moore
	 Turner Blick	 Katelyn Morton
	 Andrew Blocker	 Rylee Mumford
	 Samantha Bobbett	 Annahi Nolasco
	 Kenan Brodd	 Mack Prince		
	 Steven Buer	 Matthew Rayl
	 Kyle Camenzind	 Carter Richmond
	 Brian Camey-Castellanos	 Makenzie Ridder
	 Tiffany Carnahan	 Jackson Ross
	 Sergio Chavez Morales	 Taylor Sorensen
	 Liliana Cudly	 Callie Stewart
	 Melody Davis	 Dylan Stone
	 Ellee Egr	 Conner Tacner
	 Leah Fitzke	 Alexis Tolliver
	 David Garcia	 Madison Ustohal
	 Katelyn Geaghan	 Brandt Walla
	 Ainsley Gerten	 Marysa Webb
	 Alexandra Glosser	 Grant Westerman
	 Alysa Grummert	 Emma Woods
	 Morgan Hansen	 Olivia Wright
	 Jovany Hernandez Corona	 Nathan Wusk

Cornerstone
FHS Alumni Scholarships Aid 

Deserving Students

One of the important programs supported by the Fremont Public 
School Foundation and the Fremont Alumni Association is the 

Fremont Public School Foundation Student-Aid Endowment Fund.  This 
fund has been providing financial assistance to deserving FHS graduates 
currently attending a post-secondary institution for over 10 years and 
has awarded more than $95,000 during this time.  The scholarship 
is renewable throughout undergraduate years and the amount of the 
scholarship award is determined upon selection of each student.

This year the program awarded a total of $3,500 to two deserving 
Fremont High graduates, Megan Giese, a 2016 FHS graduate and 
Juanita Mendoza, a 2019 FHS graduate.  To show you the impact of 
these grants, a portion of a thank you received is included below:

“Thank you so much for making this scholarship possible.  I 
am very honored to be the recipient.

This fall, I will be a senior in the Diagnostic Medical 
Sonography program at Bryan College of Health Sciences.  
Every year the FAFSA calculates an unrealistic estimated 
family contribution amount for my siblings and I, so I am 
very grateful to receive this scholarship.  Because of this 
scholarship, I will be able to focus more on my clinicals and 
studying for Board exams and decrease the number of hours I 
work each week.

Thank you again for the wonderful contribution.  Receiving this 
scholarship motivates me to do well in school and complete 
my degree.”

The program funds are managed by the Fremont Area Community 
Foundation, and gifts to the program can be made directly to the 
Community Foundation or to the Fremont Public School Foundation 
which forwards all scholarship donations to the Community Foundation.  
Those wishing to donate to the scholarship program can use the 
enclosed gift envelope, and designate the portion of the gift they wish to 
be placed in the scholarship fund.

CF Industries Awards Mini Grants
CF Industries awarded 9 Millliken Park Elementary teachers with 

mini-grant funds of over $3,100 this school year through the Fremont 
Public School Foundation.  The mini-grants were to provide funding for 
classroom projects incorporating Agriculture or the Environment, with 
the top priority being water quality education.

“Our teachers use the mini-grants to give students  unique learning 
experiences,” said Daniel Whitney, Superintendent of CF Industries’ 
Fremont Terminal. “Helping local teachers bring new and exciting 
opportunities focused on agriculture and the environment to the 
classroom has been one of our best investments.” 

The funds provided transportation for field trips for grades K-4 and 
over 220 students to a variety of venues, including the Henry Doorly 
Zoo, Lincoln’s Children’s Zoo, Lauritzen Gardens, WildFire Safari, 
and Morrill Hall.  The staff at Milliken successfully incorporated these 

Dan Whitney, Superintendent of CF Industries’ Fremont Terminal, 
presents Joe Sajevic a check for the Mini grants from CF Industries

trips into their overall lesson plans for agriculture, water quality, 
recycling, plant and animal life, paleontology and extinction.



Cornerstone
The Fremont Public School 

Foundation participates in the 4th 
annual Fremont Area “Big Give”

On May 5th of this year, the Fremont Public School 
Foundation, along with over 60 other non-profit groups 

from the Fremont area, participated in the Fremont Area 
Community Foundation’s fourth annual day-of-giving called the 
“Big Give”.  A total over $300,000 was raised during this event. 

With over 90 donors, our Foundation raised almost $15,000 
through this event.  These donations will be placed into the 
“Dual Credit Assistance” fund at the FPS Foundation, which 
helps students take Dual Credit classes through Metro, Midland, 
or other post-secondary institutions.  With the amount raised, 
we should be able to assist quite a few students next year!!

Fremont Area Community Foundation Executive Director, Melissa Diers, 
presents the “Big Give” check to Joe Sajevic, Executive Director of the 

Fremont Public School Foundation.

The FPS Foundation once again honored creative teaching and 
innovative strategies of several faculty members in the district by 
awarding over $4,800 in funds for Creative Teaching Grants.  With 
over 30 applications, the grants were distributed to 11 teachers 
representing elementary, middle and high school programs.  

The Creative Teaching Grant Program, initiated in 2009-
10, annually makes grants to allow teachers to create, design, or 
implement programs that promote student achievement, enhance the 
learning environment, or provide opportunities beyond the traditional 
classroom setting.  The grant money may be applied to materials, 
training, equipment or special programs. With this year’s grants, over 
$60,000 has been directed back to classrooms and educators.

Angie Hansen, Spanish/ELL teacher at FHS, requested and 
received monies to purchase Graphic Novels in Spanish. These books 
will help strengthen the learning of the Spanish language for students 
at FHS and assist ELL students with their transition to English.   

April Roberson, 1st Grade teacher at Bell Field, was awarded a 
grant to purchase Language Arts and Math materials for her students 
to use in their “Hands-On Center”.  The Hands-On Center focuses on 
student-centered learning, engaging in questioning, problem solving, 
collaboration and hands-on, open-ended activities while addressing 
real-life issues.

Linden Elementary Kindergarten teachers, Keena Plantegna, 
Natalie Guenther and Nicole Martens, received funding to cover 
the costs of field trip to the Rose Theater in Omaha to see “The Little 
Engine That Could”. The book is included in their Reading Curriculum, 
and viewing the play serves to enhance the background knowledge 
for their students, especially their ELL students.

Fremont Public Schools Foundation Awards Creative Teaching Grants for 2020
Michelle Whitman, a Johnson Crossing 6th grade English 

Language Arts teacher, received money to take a field trip to the 
Lied Center in Omaha.  This grant, coupled with a grant from the 
Nebraska Arts Council, allowed all 6th grade students at Johnson 
Crossing to attend the Lied Center, with a goal of expanding their 
cultural awareness as well as gaining background knowledge as it 
pertains to the Artistic expression of performance are and the infusion 
of scientific principles as they pertain to Newton’s Laws.

Jessica Sorensen, Charlee Wiese. Kara Gilbert and Ariana 
Struck, Special Education teachers at Pathfinder, Bell Field, 
FHS and Howard respectively, were awarded funding for Sensory 
Room and Task Box items to provide their students with personalized 
sensory input and improve fine motor skills for low cognitive learners, 
along with providing them with independent level work tasks.

Finally, Fremont High German teacher, Brenda Schiermeyer, 
requested and received funding to purchase headphones and 
microphones for Fremont High School German students. This 
equipment will provide students with a project-based, differentiated 
curriculum.

As always, the FPS Foundation is proud of the quality of our 
teaching staff and their commitment to professional development, 
creativity and innovation, and the focus on improving student 
performance.  The Foundation Board thanks everyone who remembers 
the Foundation with their memorial funds so that we can continue to 
fund these grant programs.



Dear Alumni,

When sending in your dues or donations, please put THE YEAR 
you graduated and ladies, please put YOUR MAIDEN NAME on 
the form also.  It will help us greatly to make sure we are crediting 
the right people for their dues and donations.  We also appreciate 
your email address and phone number.  This will help class reunion 
planners contact you.  

Thank you all for your continued support.  
The Fremont Public Schools Alumni Association

We are asking all of our alumni to please help us make sure our 
records are accurate.  If you have recently had a class reunion and 
have an up to date class list, please either email it or send it in the 
mail.  The email address is foundation@fpsmail.org   or the address 
is FPS Foundation, 130 E 9th St., Fremont, NE 68025.  We also 
need a list of your deceased classmates.  We greatly appreciate 
any help we can get.

If your class has a web page or Facebook page, let us know that 
information so we can publish it here.  Then maybe you can have 
more contact with each other than just every ten years.

Cornerstone Available On-Line

The Cornerstone is available on-line at FPSfoundation.com.  Simply 
go to the website and click on newsletters, where you will find links to all 

recent Cornerstone editions.  Send us your email address and we’ll send out a 
notification when a new edition of Cornerstone becomes available.  Stay in touch 
with your Alma Mater!

As we attempt to increase our communication with everyone, it has 
become glaringly apparent we are lacking email addresses to complete 

our database of alumni and supporters.  

Please take a moment and send an email to either foundation@fpsmail.
org or Joe.Sajevic@fpsmail.org so we can keep you in the loop!

We Need Your Email Addresses!

News
Fremont Public School Alumni Association

Fremont Public Schools
130 E. 9th St
Fremont, NE 68025
402-727-3027
foundation@fpsmail.org

If anyone has any news they wish to share with the alumni, 
please send it to us at foundation@fpsmail.org   or mail it to FPS 
Foundation, 130 E 9th St., Fremont, NE 68025.

**Virginia Bader-Dunn has served as the Treasurer of the FPS 
Alumni Association for many years and did an amazing job 
doing so!  Part of her efforts included putting together the “Tiger 
Tracks” Alumni News portion of the FPS Foundation’s Cornerstone 
newsletter.  Due to unforeseen health issues, Virginia will no longer 
be able to continue in this role.  Consequently, I’ll do my best to 
duplicate what I can for this issue, and hopefully have an alumnus 
take over in Virginia’s place very soon!  

Joe Sajevic, Executive Director, Fremont Public School Foundation

We would love to hear from the alumni any stories they would 
like to share about their years at good old FHS or about a favorite 
teacher or accomplishments that they have make in their lives.  I 
know I enjoy reading things about FHS and the alumni and I am 
sure many of you out there would too.  So get your thinking caps 
on and send us your news!! 

Alumni Officers
President...........................................................Butch McDuffee ‘72
Vice-President...........................................................Bob Krafka ‘66
Secretary..................................... Shirley (Johnson) Angermund ‘54
Treasurer..................................................Virginia (Bader) Dunn ’64
Membership Services........................ Kathy (Hansen) Soderling ‘79

Board Members
Shirley (Maxey) Harrah................................................................ ’52	
Linda (Kappeler) Goracke........................................................... ’60
Lucinda (Woods) Brester............................................................. ’64
David Christensen....................................................................... ’48
Faith (Johnson) Dunn.................................................................. ‘62

For further information you can contact us at foundation@fpsmail.
org or call 402-727-3027.



The Class of 1965 - 55th Reunion scheduled for July 17 - 18, 
2020 has been cancelled  due to the Corvid-19 Virus outbreak. 
For the safety of all our classmates we have made this decision.

There has been a website established for just Fremont High 
School alumni.  It is located at the following address: http://www.
alumniclass.com/Fremontsrhighschool/

Welcome Fremont High School Alumni! School alumni can utilize 
this site to reunite with old classmates and plan class reunions.  
It is a free website.  If you need further help, please contact us at 
foundation@fpsmail.org.

The class of 1939 meets twice a year on the 4th Wednesday of 
April & September of each year.  

The Class of 1949 meets for breakfast in Fremont on the 2nd 
Wednesday of each month.  For more information, contact:  
Norma Vance 402-727-1784.

The Class of 50 meets the first Saturday of every month for 
breakfast at 9:00 A.M.  If you need additional information, contact 
Helen (Henkens) Lannin at (402)721-5101.

The Class of 55 meets the second Friday of every month for 
breakfast at 9:00 A.M.  at Mac’s Café. If you need additional 
information, contact Rosie Larsen at (402)721-7460.

You can now get the newsletter on the following website: http://fpsfoundation.com/newsletter/.  
You can submit your email address there to receive the newsletter along with the Cornerstone 
which publishes the Fremont PS Foundation newsletter & Tiger Tracks.

Fremont Public School Alumni Association Alumni News

Reunion News

The Class of ’62 Every March....any classmates that are in the 
Phoenix area.... meet in March for a mini reunion. Contact Sally 
Malmsten saldugan2828@gmail.com  402-721-4548

The Class of 1964 meets for breakfast at 9 am on the 1st Saturday 
of each month at the Mac’s Cafe. Come join us.

The Class of 1968 has a Facebook page. Just search for 
Fremont High School class of 1968. We have nearly 90 
members and hope more will join our page. We also have 
access to another website http://classreport.org/usa/ne/fremont/
fhs/1968/ that we also use as a means of keep tracking of our 
classmates, so please check that out also.  Our email address 
is fhsclassof1968@gmail.com

The class of 79 has a website and a Facebook page Website: 
https://www.fpsclassof1979.com Facebook page: Fremont High 
Class of 1979

Dear Tigers,

THIS IS YOUR NEWSLETTER!   We are always looking 
for story ideas, articles pertaining to alumni and teachers, and 
e-mail addresses.  Please send us any tidbit of information 
so we can include it in the Winter edition of the Tiger Tracks!

We hope you like this issue of the Tiger Tracks Newsletter.  
Let us know if you have any suggestions to help make it more 
enjoyable or entertaining.



Alumni Association Class Contacts Fremont Public School Alumni Association

1930’s

’38	 Kenneth Fowler.......... 301 S Spring #103 • Independence MO 64050-3658

’39

1940’s

’40
’41
’42
’43

’44 	 Paul Larsen..................................................................... 2221 E 10th

’45 	 John Haslam................................108 Lakeshore Dr. •  402-727-9179

’46 	 Dee (Mohr) Larson...........................2221 E. 10th St. •  402-721-3626

’47 	 Bev (Westphal) Rice...........................................................848 W 21st

’48 	 Dale Bennett............................. 211 N Birchwood Dr. • 402-721-5150

’49 	 Norma (Salazar) Vance...............................................2448 E Military

	 Bev (Pearson) Weiman............................... 1621 DS Ridge Rd Drive

1950’s

’50 	 Helen (Henkens) Lanin......................................................2434 E 19th

’51 	 Barbara Claussen Carlson.....5311 Marigold Ct. • Lincoln, NE 68521
			   402-477-0761

’52 	 Shirley (Maxey) Harrah................................................ 1622 W 10th St

’53 	 Dolores (Gaeth) Bang................................................... 961 Walnut St

’54 	 Shirley (Johnson) Angermund....................................... 335 Club Ave

’55 	 Rosie (Adams) Larsen.......................................1833 Garden City Rd

’56 	 Peggy (Homan) Hansen................................................. 1835 N Main

’57 	 Dick Henricksen.................................................................. 1939 E 3rd

’58 	 Alice McDonald............................................................. 402-721-1638

’59 	 Fred & Pat (Lyddon) Scott.............................. 1935 Bramblewood Ln

1960’s

’60 	 Betty (Gustafson) Shuster

’61 	 Georgean (Eaton) Weddle..................................... 2534 Missouri Ave

’62 	 Dave Roh................................................................1040 W Dakota St

’63 	 Michael Semrad.................................................. 2132 N Clarmar Ave

’64 	 Virginia (Bader) Dunn............ 1129 Somers Point Dr. • 402-720-4692
			   vbaderdunn@hotmail.com

’65 	 Verna (Jensen) Homa................................................. 2725 E Day Dr.

’66 	 Mike Funk...........................................2023 E 22nd St • 402-727-7865

’67 	 Debra (Pederson) McCord......................................... 2667 Jane Ave.

’68 	 Janie (Stewart) Baugh............................................... 2114 Gaeth Ave

’69 	 Nancy (Michaud) McCabe...................................................................

	 Roger Pannier...............................................1415 N. Bristolwood Dr.

1970’s

’70 	 Terry & Linda Woodman....................................................... 446 E 2nd

’71 	 Dawn (Kortum) Fritz........................................................... 1437 Utah

’72 	 Lori Dunn..............................................1046 Iowa Ct • 402-721-3421

’73 	 Cheryl (Burns) Ferguson...........1715 N Maxwell Ave • 402-720-2730
			   GOTRA@msn.com

’74 	 Mike Mohr.........................................................................2339 E. 20th

	 Jill (Isaacson) Adler.................................................1335 Colson Ave.

’75 	 Luann (Mohrhouser) Vogel.................................. 1260 Woodlawn Dr.

’76 	 Julie (Evans) Navarrette...............................................2020 East 12th 

’77 	 Charlotte (Nielsen) Young.........1599 S Main Lot #16 • 402-721-3772

’78 	 Craig Ronhovde.................................................. PO Box 412 • 68026

’79 	 Diane (Clark) Brown......................................................1130 East 6th

1980’s

’80 	 Michelle (Evert) Olmstead..........................1355 S. 157TH Ct. Apt 107 

			   Omaha, NE 68130

’81 	 Judy Svoboda-Johannsen.....1325 N. Park Ave • svojoh1@msn.com

’82 	 Shawn (Millie) Bridgman ..................................... 2748 Brentwood Dr

’83 	 Maggie (Diers) Yost 	 2445 N. Broad Street • Maggie@diersford.com		
			   402-957-4369

’84 	 Beth (Scott) Svatora .....2231 E Dodge St • (email bsvatora@aol.com)

’85 	 Kristin (Windeshausen) Henkenius...... Kristin_henkenius@msn.com

’86 	 Michell (Hansen) McManigal .................................. 425 Sunset Drive

’87 	 Jennifer (Tharp) Bergman 	 2144 NE 105th Street • Kansas City, MO 	
			   64155 • 8675309bergman@gmail.com

’88 	 Kim Lynch Falk ............................. Fort Calhoun, NE • 402-468-4498

’89 	 Jim Svoboda...............................3917 N. 159 St. • Omaha NE 68116
			   jimsvoboda@hotmail.com

1990’s

’90 	 Tina (Mueller) Schmidt ..2016 Teakwood Drive • tschmidt@neb.rr.com

’91 	 Jenny (LeMaster) Meyer ..............40052 197th St. • Genoa NE 68640

’92 	 Amy Tvrdy.................................................................... 1422 N. Irving

’93 	 Stacy (Evans) Shenefield................................................ PO Box 146

’94 	 Matt Rossow.... 1330 Monroe St. • 402-721-2681 • rossowmr@msn.com

’95 	 Andrew S. Finley....................................4630 Center Blvd. Apt. 1202 
			   Long Island City, NY 11109

’96 	 No Class Contact

’97 	 No Class Contact

’98 	 Veronica (Daehn) Stickney .......................................... 402-321-6973

’99 	 No Class Contact

2000’s

’00 	 No Class Contact

’01 	 No Class Contact

’02 	 No Class Contact

‘03 	 No Class Contact

’04 	 No Class Contact

’05 	 No Class Contact

’06 	 No Class Contact

’07 	 No Class Contact

’08 	 No Class Contact

’09 	 No Class Contact

’10 	 No Class Contact

’11 	 No Class Contact

’12 	 No Class Contact

’13 	 No Class Contact

’14 	 No Class Contact

’15 	 No Class Contact

’16 	 No Class Contact

’17 	 No Class Contact

’18 	 No Class Contact

’19 	 No Class Contact

’20 	 No Class Contact

Jim Ebers Golf Classic
Fremont Public School Foundation

Honoring Jim Ebers and a cause he loved

Monday, July 13, 2020
Fremont Golf Club
4-Person Scramble

                12:00 p.m. registration with 1:00 p.m. Shotgun Start
         **Limited to the first 36 teams to enter  **Deadline to enter is July 7

**We’ve also added a women’s division to the Tournament, so ladies, you’re invited to play, too!

Registration fee:       $125 per person ($85 for FGC Golf members)
Includes: Green Fees

Golf Shirt
Cart
Dinner
Complimentary Drinks
Pin Prizes

Sponsorship opportunities are available—Contact Joe Sajevic at 402-727-3027 or Joe.Sajevic@fpsmail.org 

The Fremont Public School Foundation is a 501(C)3 non-profit corporation dedicated to providing support for the Fremont 
Public Schools.

Shirt Size

Tear off and return payment to: Player #1____________________________________________(Captain) ________

Fremont Public School Foundation Captain’s Phone #______________________________________________ ________
130 East 9th Street
Fremont, NE 68025 Player #2_____________________________________________________ ________

Player #3______________________________________________________ ________

Player #4______________________________________________________ ________
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Stones & Mortar
The Board of Directors of the Fremont Public School Foundation is pleased to publicly acknowledge the following businesses and individuals 
who have made financial contributions to the foundation in the past six months

The Cornerstone is available on-line at www.FPSfoundation.com.  Simply go to the website and click on newsletters, where you will find links to all 
recent Cornerstone editions.  Send us your email address and we’ll send out a notification when a new edition of Cornerstone becomes available.  
Stay in touch with your Alma Mater!

Platinum - $10,000 or more

Gold - $7500-$9,999
	 Big Red Keno Math and 	
		  Science Program

Cornerstone - $5,000 - $7,499
	 Dale Olson

Pathfinder - $2500-$4999
	 Tom Sawyer

Patron - $1000-2499
	 Fremont Beef Company - 
		  Les Leech
	 Blake and Tanya Dillon

Benefactor - $500-999
	 Traci Shipley
	 Scholarship America
	 Krista Waters

Investor - $250-499
	 John Sajevic
	 Lisa Wieman-Schulz

Friend - $100-249
	 Mrs. James H. Moore Jr. 
	 Wiechman Pig Co., Inc. - 
		  Steve Riley & Leo Hansen
	 Woerman Construction LLC - 	
		  Dean Woerman
	 Getzschman Heating LLC - 	
		  Scott Getzschman

	 OMNI-TECH - 
		  Brian Getzschman
	 Kent Prairie PTA
	 Nebraska Irrigated Seeds -	
		  Matt Rossow
	 JJ and Jennifer Bixby
	 Pamela Murphy
	 Brian and Shannon Hull
	 Sandy McDuffee
	 Milo and Cheri Anderson
	 Matt and Emily Ridder
	 Scott Getzschman
	 Jennifer Benson
	 Joanne Thietje
	 Jessica Fickbohm
	 Trish Guinan
	 First State Bank - 
		  Chuck Johannsen
	 Sally Ganem
	 Fremont Eye Associates - 	
		  Drs. Haskins, Samuelson 
		  & Terp

Tiger $50-99
	 American Family Insurance - 	
		  Peter Jacobus
	 Mark and Janet Bowers
	 Jane Tracy
	 Julie Muller
	 Dana and Rebecca Nielsen
	 Malcolm and Maggie Peters
	 Gary Griffin
	 Ginger Fredericksen
	 Sandi Proskovec
	 William Dugan
	 The Dugan Family

	 Jane Dugan
	 Todd and Shannon Hansen
	 Steve and Pam Barr
	 Brett and Heidi Richmond
	 Todd and Malia Seawall
	 Caryl Johannsen
	 Katherine McClain
	 Kathryn Heineman
	 Pinnacle Bank-Scott Meister 		
		  & Toni Vering

Black & Gold (Other)
	 Garry Andersen
	 Bryan Siebler
	 Linda Schlapfer
	 Joe and Kristen Henkenius
	 Kristy Pafford
	 Nicole Martens
	 Susan Plank
	 Wendy Gustafson
	 The Kroenke Family
	 Judy Ferguson
	 Brian and Lori Essen
	 Wanda Samson
	 Lisa Nielsen
	 Diane Beninato
	 Emily Wageman
	 Sheri Holcomb
	 Patricia McKibbon
	 Marsha Johnson
	 Jennefer Hilgenkamp
	 Erich Marthel
	 Latosha Gleason
	 Brandi Donahue
	 Alma Rosales 
	 Lisa Gallo

	 Mandy Reilly
	 Jon and Tammy Rensch
	 Matt Rossow
	 Jeremy and Jill Murman
	 Gary and Denise Bolton
	 Mark and Dawn Osness
	 Doug and Jody Sheppard
	 Brittney Kuhr
	 Jay and Pamela England
	 Christy Fiala
	 Renae Brunner
	 Taylor Jeppesen
	 Regina Guinn
	 Kevin Kavan
	 Julie Kavan
	 Kim Taylor
	 Kelsey Wienke
	 Johanna Fittje
	 Pam Brodd
	 Sarah O’Leary
	 Jim, Tina and Lillian Cope
	 Paige Hastings

In Honor of:

In Memory of:
Billie Croft Grace
	 Daniel Grace

Bev Greunke
	 Brad and Brenda Schiermeyer

George Widdowson
	 Diane Hento
	 Jeanne Obert

Barbara Kostek
	 Brad and Brenda Schiermeyer

Gary Fouraker
	 Jo Mitteis
	 Delta Kappa Gamma XI 		
		  Chapter
	 Joe and Kristin Henkenius

Sybil Pavey
	 Fremont Education Association
	 Winfield and Marty Weber
	 Timothy and Shelli Ferguson

Dave Millet
	 Brad and Brenda Schiermeyer

Bonnie Wrich
	 FHS Class of 1973 Reunion

Harold Parr
	 Fremont Education Association
	 Brad and Brenda Schiermeyer

Elenor Christian
	 Brad and Brenda Schiermeyer

Barb Tellatin
	 Pam Murphy
	 Jeanne Oberg
	 Jo Mitteis
	 Theresa Wojtalewicz
	 Maria Moore
	 Malcom and Margaret Peters
	 NRG Media - Janelle Plotz

	 Todd and Shannon Hansen
	 Michael Worthington
	 Janet Tellatin
	 Jack and Gwen Morris
	 Kevin and Elizabeth Hulett
	 Broadcast Plus - Sharon, 		
		  Deb, Dan
	 Brett and Heidi Richmond
	 Larry and Mary Brown
	 Robert and Diane Hillis
	 Ashely Daubert
	 Gregory and Elizabeth Hocking
	 Heidi Heuhaus
	 M. Kathleen Nannen
	 Mary Ann Diers Yost
	 Jeffrey and Angie Hazen
	 Jennifer and Barry Benson
	 Paul and Debbie Parkert
	 David and Kathleen Pinkall
	 Kevin and Lori Sheppard
	 Janae Lamme
	 Alisa Groh
	 Kevin and Barbara Bloemker
	 Randall and Linda Wagner
	 Steve and Cindi Dodd
	 Barbara Lanning
	 James and Patricia Campbell
	 Joshua and Hayley Fischer
	 Sheryl Ebers
	 Louise Nabb
	 Jennifer Olson
	 Vernon and Jane Gibson
	 Todd and Ronda Niehaus
	 Kimberly Falk
	 David and Deb Ibsen
	 Brian and Kelly Neuhaus

	 Noel and Mindy Chandler
	 Nancy Kincanon
	 JPW Construction - 
		  Ryan Wagner
	 Doug and Jody Sheppard
	 Sally Ganem and 
		  Dave Heineman
	 Kenneth and Patricia Beebe
	 Shirley Flannagan
	 Christopher and Lynne Walz
	 Mary Haskins
	 Scott Getzschman
	 Donald and Barbara Johnson
	 Jonathan and Dawn Gilfry
	 Ruth Fischer
	 Michael and Janice Guilliatt
	 Burdell and Diana Harnisch
	 Tom and Marka Sawyer
	 Steve and Peggy Pribnow
	 John and Jennifer Christensen
	 Brad and Brenda Schiermeyer

Renae Proskovec
	 Brad and Brenda Schiermeyer
	 FMS Faculty

Sensory Courtyard

The Big Give


